
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 4, 2014 
 
 
To:  City Council 
 
From:  City Clerk 
 
Re: Withdrawals from Candidacy for the Appointment to  

Ward 5, Etobicoke-Lakeshore 
 
 
The following candidates has withdrawn his application for appointment to City Council for 
Ward 5, Etobicoke-Lakeshore: 
 
 

 Rami Abu-Hantash 
 
 
If I receive any additional withdrawals before the meeting starts, I will advise City Council at 
the start of the meeting. 
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